
ESSEX JUNCTION AND ESSEX TOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Essex Community Educational Center Cafeteria 

Monday, November 2, 2015 
 
Prudential Committee (PC) Chair Michael Smith and Essex Town School Board Chair Kim 
Gleason opened the meeting by calling their individual boards to order at 7:04 p.m.  
 
Michael introduced fellow PC members Marla Durham and Candace Morgan, while Kim 
introduced ET board members Rachel Preston, Caisil Weldon, Dan House, and Dawn Hill-
Fleury.  
 
Michael and Kim turned the meeting over to RED Chair Brendan Kinney, who then led 
the group through a short informational video and a presentation.  
 
Michael and Kim adjourned their individual meetings at 7:45 p.m.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Ben Dickie 
 
 


